July 30, 2020

News about “The 95th Family Reunion of
The Great McMurtry Clan of Tennessee”

The Covid-19 pandemic has presented many challenges in social
gatherings and events this year. Due to the responses from the
group email a few weeks ago, the executive committee has
decided to have an abbreviated “outside” meeting of the reunion
on September 6, 2020 without lunch at the Old Beech Cemetery,
3216 Long Hollow Pike, Hendersonville, TN 37075 at the grave
site of John McMurtry, Esq at 2:00 pm to conduct annual
business.

The meeting will be approximately 30 minutes long. Please
bring a chair or blanket, if needed.

Please pass along this information to your family members,
since I do not have addresses for many of our members.

The minutes, treasurer’s report, and historian’s report will be
provided in printed form and also available on the web site.

Thanks to John Mark McMurtry and his team for the new
website. Please continue to scan your McMurtry family photos,
new and old, and videos of past reunions and send to John Mark.
His e-mail address is: johnmark@volunteerwelding.com

Website: www.mcmurtryclan.com

Facebook: McMurtry Clan of Tennessee

[t is with much sadness that we must adjust our reunion meeting
this year. Please call me at any time with any news of our family
members.

Sincerely, d//M// 7 /’O ¢ /Y) ij)

Terry McMurtry, President
241 Roberts Road, Franklin, KY 42134
270.586.4268



